
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:              The Board of Education 
                     Dr. Al Roberts, Superintendent 
 
FROM:        Sheryl Marinier 
 
SUBJECT:  Appointment of Election Officials 
 
DATE:        August 21, 2012 
 
 
As the Secretary to the Board of Education, I am also the Election Official for the district.  It is customary to 
appoint a backup to serve as the Election Official in my absence.  During the 2010 election, Chris Jasculca 
served in this capacity.  On September 11, 2012, the Board will be asked to officially appoint Mr. Jasculca to 
this position for the upcoming election in April, 2013. 
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